
In the fine afternoon on May 2, a total of 80 students from Maryknoll Convent School and La 

Salle College visited the Civil Aviation Department (CAD) new headquarters.  They had a two-

hour walking tour of the three exhibition galleries along the Education Path inside the CAD 

headquarters. These galleries demonstrated, in general, aviation history in Hong Kong, aircraft 

construction and associated cabin safety features, airport operations, aviation security, runway 

characteristics, air traffic management, the use of flight recorders in accident investigation, and 

measures employed by the aviation sector to minimise the impact on the environment. 

 

After this visit, students have gained a better understanding on aviation and have learnt more 

about the real-life challenges facing the aviation professionals. 


